
Messages from Silenced Youth
Homophobia & Transphobia  

in British Columbia High Schools

Free public lecture by Dr. Brian Burtch

Friday February 27th, 2009
noon to 1pm — Stan Hagen Theatre  

North Island College Comox Valley Campus
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For more information please contact  
Jeff Lawrence at 250-334-5000 ext. 4030 

or jeff.lawrence@nic.bc.ca.

Please join us for a 
free public discussion 
on how responses 
to homophobia and 
transphobia in schools 
could advance social 
justice and human rights.
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Homophobia & Transphobia  

in British Columbia High Schools

Free public lecture by Dr. Brian Burtch

Friday February 27th, 2009
noon to 1pm — Stan Hagen Theatre  

North Island College Comox Valley Campus
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